
  

  

  

  

Middle School Excursion- Marine & Freshwater Discovery Centre Queenscliff 

On the Monday 11th of December, Middle School students will participate in an excursion to 

the ‘Marine and Freshwater Discovery Centre’ in Queenscliff. This excursion will allow 

students to extend their learning about this term’s topic, ‘Oceans as Habitats’.  

The ‘Marine and Freshwater Discovery Centre’ offers students the opportunity to view a 

variety of Victorian marine and freshwater environments and animals. Students will also be 

provided with hands on experiences with animals in the touch tank. 

The excursion is being funded by Student Wellbeing Boost Funds which means there will be no 

cost to families.  

Families will need to provide permission for their child to attend via Sentral. For instructions 

on how to do this, please visit our school website and follow these links.  

Parent Resources – Sentral Parent Portal – Document at the bottom called ‘Sentral Granting 

Permission’.  

School uniform, including a hat, is to be worn. Students will need to bring their snack, lunch 

and water bottle in a small bag that they can carry.  

We will be leaving and returning to school within school hours.  

If you have questions, please contact your child’s classroom teacher.  

  

Jackie Kearney, Grant Smith and Roxanne Wells 
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